
Attention All Parents and Guardians! 
On Monday, August 21st, 2017 there will be a total 

solar eclipse that will be seen across much of the 

USA. Eclipses are relatively rare events that draw 

significant attention to the academic community.  

 

Due to the nature of the event, precautions will be 

taken to avoid eye damage. Teachers have access to 

several websites that they will use to educate your 

students. There are also links to NASA's live video 

footage that will take place during the eclipse. 

Please be assured that your students will remain 

safe and inside during the duration of the eclipse. 

Recess will take place indoors and students will be 

dismissed 10 mins. later than normal for their 

safety.  If you have any questions, you may call the 

Administration Office at 942-8885. 

Below are the stages and times for Hobart, IN

Partial Eclipse when the moon touches the Sun's edge -  11:55am 

Maximum Eclipse when the moon is closest to the center of the Sun -  1:20pm 

Partial Eclipse when the moon leaves the Sun's edge  -  2:43pm 

Due to the timing of the last Partial Eclipse, students will be 

dismissed 10 mins. later than usual. 

Expect your car or bus rider to be 10 mins. later than their normal times. 


